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10™ January 2016

KPS-LEME/LM/CF-001/2016

SUBJECT: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of KPS, a leading international company specialising in providing interior construction services within the
office, hospitality, retail, food and beverage, technology, education and healthcare sectors. Please accept this letter
as my highest recommendation of the lighting firm, LEME Lighting. | have had the opportunity to work closely with
LEME Lighting over the past year through a variety of construction projects and as a result of their excellent work,
they have quickly become our preferred lighting supplier on several key projects.

LEME Lighting has continued to provide turnkey solutions for our projects from Lighting design to supply and
demonstrated outstanding technical knowledge and after sales support. Their work is always done with quality and
professionalism in mind. Schedules have been maintained and all projects have been completed on time. | have
consistently found their management of each project to be among "best of class” in quality control, schedule, cost
management and overall project administration.

We will continue to use LEME Lighting in all our projects. | highly recommend their products and services for your
upcoming project.

Yours Sincerely,
On behalf of KPS L.L.C

Leo Mills
Design Director
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